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We have received the bids for the new ambulance chassis. The results were:

Mincer Ford $ 30,638.00

ICrieger Motor Co. $ 30,948.00

River City Ford $ 31,236.24

According to City policy, local vendors whose bid is within 2% of the lowest qualified bid can
be awarded the contract. On the basis of that provision, I recommend that the purchase of the
ambulance chassis be made fi*om Krieger Motor Company for $30,948.

Please place this issue on the agenda for the January 15*^ City Council meeting for their
approval. Thank you.


